
World Geography Awareness Week -'Geolino' 2023 

 

During the annual World Geography Awareness Week -'Geolino' celebration on November 28th, 

the Geography students and staff organized a special event. Prof. Barnali Gogoi from Cotton 

University was invited to speak on the topic 'Power of Place,' discussing the significant influence 

of geographic location on culture, identity, and society. This gathering provided a platform for 

insightful discussions, promoting a better understanding of how people and their environment are 

interconnected within the realm of Geography. Later, Dr. Shukla Acharjee, gave award and cash 

prize to the top student of 2023 for her outstanding academic achievements in loving memory of 

her beloved father and mother Late Sri Santi lal Acharjee and Late Smt. Aparna Acharjee. The 

yearly release included both the newsletter and ecobulletin, along with the unveiling of the latest 

edition of the Asian Journal of Spatial Science. 
 

 

 


